
 

 
 

 

Date: April 11, 2018 

To: All BCGEU Members at First Credit Union 

Re: Ratification Results 
 
On behalf of your Bargaining Committee, I am pleased to advise you that the majority of 
members voted in favor of the new contract. It is a 5 year contract that expires in 2021. It sees 
an increase in wages in each year, as well as other gains.  
 
The Bargaining Committee thanks you for your confidence while the new contract was being 
negotiated with the Employer. 
 
A new copy of the collective agreement will be distributed once it has been signed. Retroactive 
wages will be paid out by the Employer as soon as possible. 
 
 
In solidarity 
 
Wendy Larkin, Bargaining Committee Chairperson 
Kimberley Wallace, Bargaining Committee Member 
Jennifer Seper, Staff Representative 
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